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Principal Post #2: A Message from Dr. Kozlowski
August 28, 2024

“Give thanks with a grateful heart.” I Thessalonians 5:18

Thank you to all of our families for a smooth transition back into the new school year. |
appreciate how you are helping one another out and welcoming our new families. Please see
the communication from yesterday about reminders specific to arrival and dismissal. | am
grateful for the grace that you are showing one another this first week of school. | pray that you
have a wonderful Labor Day weekend with your family and friends.

Grace and peace,
Dr. Marianne Kozlowski

Important Dates:

August 28: Back to School Night for Families in Prek3 through Grade 5

Beginning at 6:00 pm in the gym, families are invited to attend Back to School Night
presentations from their child’s grade level teachers. Students do not need to attend - this is
designed as an adult-only evening and will conclude by 7:30 pm.

August 29: Back to School Night for Families in Grades 6-8

Beginning at 6:00 pm in the gym, families are invited to Back to School Night presentations from
their child’s academic teachers. Students do not need to attend - this is designed as an
adult-only evening and will conclude by 8:00 pm.

August 30: Early Dismissal at noon

All students and faculty will dismiss at noon on Friday, August 30. Students will NOT need to
pack lunch on this day.

September 2: No school for students and faculty due to Labor Day

September 3: Aftercare begins

September 5: Ravens Add-On Day

Students may wear their SSS PE uniform shorts, along with a Ravens shirt/sweatshirt/jersey. No
additional accessories, along with nail polish or hair dye, are permitted. There is no additional

cost for participation. Students who do not participate will wear their regular Thursday uniform.

September 8, 2024: Join Us for Our Endless Summer Party! St. Stephen’s Day at Valleybrook
Country Club, sponsored by the Father’s Club. For more information and tickets click here.

September 8: High School Admissions Meeting for Class of 2025 at 6:30 pm (online)


https://ssschool.org/school-news/join-us-for-endless-summer-2024/

Dr. Kozlowski will lead the meeting for grade 8 families via Google Meet and go over the
process for Catholic high school admissions. Parents are strongly encouraged to log in.



